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 Hi guys,  
I hope you and your families are keeping safe and at   
 

Message from our Chaplain… 
 
 
My children all started off with scooters then second-hand bikes with stabilisers. 
But soon comes the time when you need to take the stabilisers off and learn to ride your bike. 
And it’s scary doing something new. And you feel all wobbly until you get your balance. 
And then slowly it feels like it’s always been like this. Head up, best foot forward, eyes on the way ahead. 
And lockdown felt a bit like that – wobbly to start with and now we don’t know what it will be like to change back. 
  
I think it is important to remember the wobbles and remember that it then got better. 
And I think it is important that whatever comes next – we may wobble but it will get better. 
And Moses felt wobbly before God made it better. And Esther. And Mary. And Peter. We are in good company. 
  
So, when you feel wobbly – find someone to help you. When you don’t know what to do – Pray. 
And when it starts to feel ok again – help others who might need a hand to steady them. 
Take care of yourselves and each other. 
.  
 
Happy counting!! 
Rev Dom. 
 
 
Rev. Dominic Hubbuck 
 

Christiana was role playing the story of Jonah and the fish with 
handmade props.  She made a beautiful dream catcher with 
great attention to the intricate design. 
 

 
 
 
 
 

Let us pray…  

Dear God, 

We thank you for each day.  Please help us to respect and tolerate one another.  
Help us to be kind and patient with each other always showing respect.  

Amen.  

 
 

 
The children in the ‘Hub’ have been learning about 
safari animals this week.  Today they practised 
some ‘Animal Yoga’ and the children really enjoyed 
the activity. 
 

 
 

 
Fola in Year 4’s caricature art work.  

Impressive! 
 
 
  
 
 

 


